
 

 

 
 

January, 2021 

 
Lakeshore Road West Improvements  
January Update 
 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
We want to give you an update on the work completed to date on the Lakeshore Road West 
Improvements Study and what to expect next. 
 
The town is conducting a Lakeshore Road West Improvements Study to assess the current 
and future transportation conditions along Lakeshore Road West from Mississaga Street to 
Dorval Drive. The town has identified the need for improvements to cycling, pedestrian and 
vehicular facilities within the study area to meet the town's vision and growth demands.  
 
In August, 2019, the Lakeshore Road study was paused while the town completed a Scenic 
Corridor study to further examine the study area to identify and evaluate the roadway and 
street scape elements that contribute to its scenic value. 
 
The Scenic Corridor study was completed in February 2020 and identifies following four 
themes that support and define the characteristics and qualities of the scenic corridor: 

 Importance of maintaining trees and vegetation 
 Importance of maintaining and complementing the historic attributes 
 Importance of maintaining connectivity for pedestrians and cyclists 
 Importance of maintaining the proportions of the existing roadway 

 
The study team is reviewing the revised design concepts for Lakeshore Road West to ensure 
these elements are incorporated into the final technically preferred design. 

 
What’s next 
 
Public consultation is a key feature of this study and we hope to have revised draft plans to 
share with you soon. We’ll reach out again to advise you of a future public meeting where you 
can share your thoughts and input. 
  



In the meantime, you can find background information on the Lakeshore Road West Study 
page at oakville.ca. 
 

For more information, or if you have any questions or comments, please contact ServiceOakville 
at 905-845-6601 or service@oakville.ca. 

 
  
 
  


